
Make sure your voice is heard
 Parish Councillors have met with Hambleton Councils planners and district and county councillors. They have said that the best way to have our voice heard and concerns addressed is for as many individuals as possible to respond to the consultation. Please act NOW. You should set out as briefly as possible what your concerns are. If you are requesting a particular solution (e.g., better road signs) state that too. It is important that you respond in your own words. You can use the following checklist to ensure that you have covered the main points:
•    It is best to register your response as ‘Neutral’ and say you support the application in principle, subject to your concerns being addressed. 
•    You might wish to welcome any new jobs the development may bring.
•    Flag up concerns about additional HGV traffic in our villages, noting this is already a problem from existing businesses at Dalton. 
•    Mention that the existing road signage is totally inadequate and that enforcement of weight limit restrictions is extremely poor. 
•    State that the developer’s assumptions that traffic will all use the A168 for access and egress, and not come through our two villages, is not our reality. 
•    Refer to concerns about additional light traffic and cars in the villages, with up to 1,000 extra employees going to and from work on site.
•    Express your concerns about proposed operations 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, and the impact of traffic movements, HGVs and cars, through the villages.
•    You can ask for improvements to direction signs, weight limit signs, weight limit enforcement and for planning conditions to be applied specifying vehicle routes to and from the site avoiding Topcliffe and Asenby, limiting access/egress times, etc.). You can also ask for other solutions you have in mind.
•    Add reference to concerns about potential additional noise, light and odours as this development is very close to Topcliffe, may operate 24/7, and food production odours are already a problem.
•    Request that the developer and the council’s planners work closely with Topcliffe and Asenby Parish Councils in considering this application.
